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Terwillegar Drive Stage One:
Whitemud Drive to Anthony Henday Drive 

➔ Widening Terwillegar Drive to four lanes in each direction 

(three for motor vehicles, one dedicated lane for transit)

➔ Intersection upgrades

➔ Upgraded bus stops with shelters

➔ Shared-use path on the east side of Terwillegar Drive



Stage One North 

➔ South of Rabbit Hill 
Road to south of 
Whitemud Drive

➔ Intersections at 
Rabbit Hill Road and 
Bulyea Road / 40 
Avenue

➔ Shared-use path 



Stage One South

➔ South of Rabbit Hill 
Road to north of 
Anthony Henday Drive

➔ Intersections at 
Haddow Drive and    
23 Avenue /  
Riverbend Road

➔ Shared-use path 



                Stage One - North 

➔ Earthwork: Complete

➔ Road Construction: 2021 - 2022

➔ Shared-use path complete following road construction

➔ Landscaping: road work is finalized in 2023

Construction timelines

Stage One - South

➔ Earthwork: Summer 2021

➔ Road Construction: 2022 - 2023



➔ Construction starts in the next 
few weeks

➔ Two lanes of traffic will remain 
open in each direction

➔ Intersections will remain open 
expect for 2 to 4 nights of 
intersection paving 

➔ No traffic detours are required

➔ Traffic speed during construction 
will be 50 km/h

Construction plans



Intersections

➔ Dedicated turn lanes added

➔ Intersection straightened at Bulyea / 40 Avenue

➔ Access changes to the businesses south of 40 Avenue

Bulyea Road / 40 Avenue. Rabbit Hill Road.



Shared-use path

➔ Removal of trees completed 
in March 2021

➔ Retaining walls for the 
shared-use path will be 
constructed at the same time 
as the roadway

➔ Connections at north end of 
path near Whitemud 
pedestrian bridge connection 
to be confirmed

Renderings of the shared-use path facing north.
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